
 
 

 

 

Dear Vija Poikane! 

Thank you very much for your marvellous wishes! 

As the Christmas time is coming I wish you,  

your students and families that you spend it happily  

with people close to your heart.  

Have a wonderful and merry Christmas.  

May this holiday season be full of love, peace and joy. 

We are extremely happy about our future cooperation  

and wishing you this New 2023 Year abound in  

great moments with us. 

Best wishes! 

Małgorzata Płatek 

The Principal of Częstochowa Primary School No 50 

 

 

 

 



 

 


